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Date: 2021-4-22 
 
To   
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION  
Authorization and Evaluation Division  
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,   
 
 
We, Migear International Group LLC, FCC ID: 2AIDL-TWS155, hereby submits 
justification for placing the FCC ID label to the charging box. According to the FCC 
Regulation and Guidence (KDB Publication 784748 D01 v09R01) allows for the FCC 
to be removed to charging box if the device is unquestionably too small for the FCC 
ID label to be printed. 
 
 
The measurement of headset: charging box:46.6(mm)*23.1 (mm).Refer to the above 
quote, as the headset are too small for the FCC ID label to be printed, so the FCC ID 
label will be moved to the charging box. For details, please see below photos: 
 
 
 

                                                Lable: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Name: David Betesh 

Title: President 
 
 
 
 
 
QA-FR-169-B 


